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Rate ALL violators and do not remove the perps from any lists. Oregon should use 

the Rating even if temporarily from the state the perp came from and ensure the 

assessment is correct in time. The answer should never be to simply erase the list to 

hide the issue. Fix the issue.  Expand the timeline if needed.   

 

Oppose this terrible bill 


